Mr Geoff Provest MP
NSW Parliamentary Secretary for Police and Emergency Services

GOVERNMENT

MIN13/000928-02
Mr Peter Wicks
wixxyleaks@gmail.com 7 7 MAR 2012

Dear Mr Wicks

Thank you for your letter to the Minister for Police and Emergency Services,
the Hon Michael Gallacher MLC, regarding the police response to an alleged
incident at the home of radio broadcaster, Mr Ray Hadley, in September
2012. The Minister has asked me to reply on his behalf.

Assistant Commissioner Denis Clifford, North-West Metropolitan Region
Commander, advises me police inquiries into the alleged incident are
continuing.

| regret | am unable to comment further on this matter while the police
investigation is in train.

If you or any of your readers have information that police officers have
misused evidence collected in the course of their inquiries or have otherwise
failed to act properly in the pursuit of justice, they can forward this in writing to
the Customer Assistance Unit, PO Box 3427, Tuggerah, 2259. Their
complaint can also be lodged online at www.police.nsw.gov.au/services

| trust this information is of assistance to you

Yours sincerely

Geoff Provest MP
Parliamentary Secretary for Police and Emergency Services
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